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April 4, 2023 
 
Dear Members; 
 
Re: Provincial Posting – Round 3 
 
A third round of a provincial posting of vacancies will go live on Wednesday, April 5. This round will include a 
list of all vacant, regularly scheduled PCP positions. 
 
Please click HERE to see updated information on applying for these positions as well as information on how 
to accept/decline an offer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jason Jackson 
Provincial Vice President 
CUPE Local 873 
 
/sd/MoveUp 
 

https://www.apbc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/1065164-Joint-Memo-Provincial-Posting-Round-353.pdf

